
 

 

October 8, 2020 

 

Scott Diener 

Manager, Development Services and Engineering 

Kitsap County Department of Community Development 

Planning and Environmental Programs Division 

614 Division Street 

Port Orchard WA 98366 

Jeff Smith 

Planner 

Kitsap County Department of Community Development 

Development Services and Engineering Division 

614 Division Street 

Port Orchard WA 98366 

 

RE: Transmittal of the of the Port Gamble Redevelopment Plan Final Environmental 

Impact Statement 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Attached Is the Port Gamble Redevelopment Plan Final Environmental Impact Statement for 

use in publication on October 8, 2020. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rich Schipanski 

Manager, Planning and Environmental Review 
 

 
EA Engineering, Science and Technology, Inc., PBC 

2200 6th Ave, Suite 707  | Seattle, WA 98121 

(t) 206. 452.5345  

 


